
From: todd.a.hagen@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Todd Hagen
To: JCSS Exhibits
Subject: April 11 Hearing - Supportive testimony for HB 2019
Date: Friday, April 12, 2019 9:50:37 AM

Dear Joint Commitee on Student success,

I have close friends and family who currently work or have worked in Oregon schools. I'm continually appalled at
how poorly funded and compensated school personnel are for doing such essential work.

This must be changed.

Sincerely,
Todd Hagen
179 NW Wilmington Ave  Bend, OR 97703-1234
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